Minutes February 15, 2024 Board Meeting
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Bob Bechill at 3:01 pm in the Majorca Room. In attendance were Greg Coffey, Robert Smith, Dave Hefler Pat Battles, Larry Soukup, Jack Shabel, Bob St. Laurent, and Jim McDonough, Tom Brennan and Mike Welch. Not in attendance was Sandee Lang.
Secretary Report:  The minutes for the January Board Meeting were not available and will be submitted and approved at the March Board Meeting
Treasurer Report:  Robert Smith presented the report. Opening Balance $2095.12, Total deposits $530.00, Total expenses $420.91, Ending balance 1216.43.  Membership stand at 243. Four member’s dues waived due to WW2 status. Larry Soukup volunteered to be the backup Treasurer.
 and The March 2nd Newbies table will be manned by Bob Bechill and Bob St.Laurent from 4 to 7 pm.
At the March 28th general meeting Pat Battles will give a short presentation about Challenge Coins and County Veterans Outreach Officer Tim Matheus will be there to answer any questions people might have. Bob Bechill is the liaison with the speaker.
The May 23rd general meeting will be our annual hot dog extravaganza. Also, there will a presentation from the Foundation for Woman Warriors. Also, Robert Smith will talk about his Challenge Coin. It was decided to plan for 150 attendees.
Upcoming meetings on July 25th with Veterans Service Officer coordinated by Bob Bechill.
Upcoming Meeting on September 27th to visit the Army Navy Academy coordinated by Greg Coffey and Pat Battles.
Veteran’s Day we will be the lead on the presentation, but Donna Russell will still help.
Robert Smith gave a presentation on Vet’s Club shirts. The shirt material and logo were decided on and the motion to accept was made by Dave Hefler and seconded by Greg Coffey. The motion passed. The color of the shirts will be decided upon at a later date. Bob St. Laurent reported on flag sales. A discussion was held on ways to promote flag sales. Tom Brennan offered some insight on what has worked in the past.
A future Bugle backup Editor needs to be found for Jim McDonough.
A backup is needed for the website and for sending out email blast to the membership.
Mike Welch was nominated to be a Director on the Board and Marta Welch was appointed as Sunshine Coordinator. Mike’s nomination was made by Greg Coffey and seconded by Dave Hefler. He was approved by the Board.
Pat Battles was appointed as the photographer for our various activities.
It was noted that records need to be maintained for a period of three years.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:59 pm.
Respectfully submitted by Secretary Jack Shabel



